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Friday 23rd June 2023

We are Learning…
Maths – We are finishing our work on time

English – We will be starting our work 

on adventure quest stories

History – We will be finishing our unit on 

Ancient Britain

PE – Athletics & Swimming

Computing – We are continuing our work 

on computer networks.

Science – Animals, including humans.

French – We continue to learn the names 

of fruits and vegetables. We will also be 

learning about ancient Britain, but in 

French!

Now that we are almost half way through this final half term, Year 3 are

continuing to enjoy their learning in all subjects. We have been working hard

on learning to tell the time to the nearest minute, using the 24 clock and

working out durations of time.

PSHE
In the next few weeks in PSHE we will be teaching Year 3 about the changes

that will occur in their bodies over the coming years, including those which

enable people reproduction. This teaching is very factually delivered and

builds on the work started in Year 2.

Year 3 Camp Night
We are all looking forward to next Friday’s camp night. We are currently

working out how many tents we have been ‘offered’ and will be in contact

very soon to confirm this with anyone who can lend us a tent. Next week we

will be working on planning a journey from Betchworth to Brockham, looking

at how to create a healthy packed dinner and asking the children who they

would like to be in a tent with.

Stone Age Day
On Tuesday, Year 3 enjoyed a 

fantastic day with ‘Flint’, learning 

more about Ancient Britain than 

we thought possible in one day! 

The children now know how to 

hunt a mammoth if they come 

across one, how to make stone 

tools and just how difficult it 

would have been to build 

Stonehenge. 


